
Fowlmere eSchools rules  

 Always ask a grown up before you use the internet.  

 

 On eSchools, you can only talk to children and staff from our 

school. Even so, remember not to share phone numbers or 

addresses. You can share photos or pictures of things you have 

made, learnt or done. 

 

 You can write messages to your friends at school. Remember to 

THINK before you post – 

T – Is it True? 

H – Is it Helpful? 

I – Inspiring?  

N – Is it Necessary? 

K – Is it Kind?  

 

 Remember that everything you post can be seen by other people 

in the school – make sure it is appropriate.  

 

 Always tell a grown up if you feel scared or unhappy about 

anything. 

 Click on if you want to send a message. 

 Click on the whistle  to let a teacher know if you are 

worried about something you have seen on eSchools. This might 

be a message you have received which is upsetting or a post you 

see that breaks our rules. If you need to contact your teacher 

about anything else, just send a message; don’t use the whistle.  

 


